MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS ARE DUE DECEMBER 31, 2016.

SCENIC HIGHWAY FOUNDATION NEW MEMBER / RENEWAL APPLICATION

Please join or renew and help us promote, preserve, protect, maintain and enhance this unique and historical corridor. Your support makes all the difference. Our membership year is January 1 to December 31. Renewals are due in December. If you have any questions about your membership please contact Frank Cutrone, Treasurer, at 850-857-6616.

| \$2: | 5 Single\$35 | Family\$ | 100 Corporate | \$100 Homeowners Association |
|----------------|--------------|--------------|-------------------------------------|---------------------------------------|
| \$75 or | | | IP (The first 2: ney Park coaste | 5 Premium Memberships receive a sers. |
| Date: New Mer | | New Member _ | Ren | newing Member |
| Name: | | | | |
| Address: | | | | |
| Telephone(s): | | | | |
| Email address: | | | | |
| | | | | Inc. to Scenic Highway Foundation, |

Scenic Highway Foundation P.O. Box 10666
Pensacola, FL 32524

Promote Preserve Protect Enhance Maintain
Promote Preserve Protect Enhance Maintain







Scenic View

The Newsletter of the Scenic Highway Foundation October 2016

ANNOUNCING A SCENIC HIGHWAY COMMUNITY EVENT!

What are the plans for landscaping the I-10 interchange? What are the plans for Chimney Park? Find out the latest on Scenic Highway!

Our featured speaker will be Randall Broxton, well-known local historian and storyteller, who will present "East Pensacola Heights and the Scenic Highway I Love."

Join us Tuesday, October 18th from 5:30-7:30 p.m. Exhibits and refreshments at 5:30 p.m., program at 6:00 p.m. East Pensacola Heights Community Center 3208 E. Gonzalez Street

This program is open to the public.

Building Partnerships



Meet Scenic Highway Foundation's newest partner - Ocean Hour. Sharon Gincauskas of Gulf Breeze created the local chapter of Ocean Hour in 2012. The chapter conducts cleanups every Saturday along area shorelines. Said long-time volunteer Barbara Mozur in the local "SPLASH" newspaper, "Through Ocean Hour's



cleanup efforts, over 4,000 pounds of marine debris has been cleaned from our shores in 2016 so far." Scenic Highway and Earth Ethics helped contribute to that poundage.

The weather is getting cooler! Join Scenic Highway Foundation and Earth Ethics at Bay Bluffs Park or Chimney Park the 2nd Saturday of each month from 9:00 to 10:00. Ocean Hour supplies grabbers, gloves, buckets and bags. You're never to old to pick up litter!

Scenic View: The Newsletter of the Scenic Highway Foundation - October 2016

Scenic Highway Foundation has a vision for Chimney Park







The old saw mill remnant at Chimney Park was listed on the National Register of Historical Places in the fall of 2011. The Scenic Highway Foundation has a plan to restore the remnant and make the park a place for residents and visitors to enjoy.

You can help the Scenic Highway Foundation make Chimney Park a first-class destination. With a spectacular view of Escambia Bay and educational information on the highway's history, features and resources, this park will be a community asset.

Go to www.PensacolaScenicBluffs.org to make a donation, and learn how you can be involved. No amount is too small!

Scenic Highway Foundation Board of Directors

President - Gena Buchanan Vice President - Jean Wallace Secretary - Mary Gutierrez Treasurer - Frank Cutrone Board member - Robin Rowan Board member - Tim Brooks

Join our Team!

Like us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/Pensacola-Scenic-Bluffs
Visit our website at www.pensacolascenicbluffs.org



ANNOUNCEMENTS

LOVE SCENIC HIGHWAY?

Get involved!

Join us in our second-Saturday cleanups. We need a recording secretary. Interested in fund raising? Go to www.pensacolascenicbluffs.com or contact us at ginger.lily@cox.net to learn of ways to be a part of our mission.

Remember, "You make a living by what you get. You make a life by what you give." (Winston Churchill)

BE OUR EYES ON THE HIGHWAY!



See an issue that needs to be addressed?

If it's inside the city limits, contact City 311 on line or by phone.

Or go to pensacolascenicbluffs.org/contact to report an issue.

DOES YOUR GROUP OR ORGANIZATION NEED A PROGRAM?

The Scenic Highway Foundation is pleased to offer our outreach program to neighborhood and homeowner associations, church groups, community organizations, etc. If you're interested, please contact Mike Horgan at <a href="https://horgan.edu/ho

Scenic View: The Newsletter of the Scenic Highway Foundation - October 2016

Scenic View: The Newsletter of the Scenic Highway Foundation - October 2016